
My wife and I strongly support bill H7382 which reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades.  We believe this bill will be good for the 
business community and will help retain property values in our town of Narragansett. 
 
Thanks and regards. 
Russ and Jody Robitaille 
20 Willow Ave Narragansett 
 


